
 

 

 

Thursday 11th January 2021  

Weekly Note from Mrs See… 
Review of Remote Learning RESULTS - ​Thank you very much to everyone who filled in our 

survey about Remote Learning.  We had really pleasing feedback and are delighted that 

generally what we are offering is working well.  We are already looking into addressing any 

comments or suggestions that people have made, ready for next half 

term.  As far we know, we will be delivering at least two weeks of 

further remote learning after half term.  The next government 

announcement, due on the 22nd February, will be the next point at 

which we will all find out more information.  So we’ll all have our 

fingers-crossed for positive news!  

 

Virtual Family Quiz and Games Night - ​TONIGHT ​we will be 

hosting our quiz at 6pm, we hope you can join us. Zoom links and 

answer sheets have been sent out via email already.  
 

 

School closes today for everybody apart from teachers who have a 

training day tomorrow.  

 

I want to say a HUGE thank you to all of you for your 

support helping your children with everything this term. 

It is certainly not an easy challenge to juggle everything 

and try to replicate school in your own homes, but we 

have been so impressed with the engagement and 

achievements of everyone.  Well done! 
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A massive thank you also to the team here! It has been no easy feat taking on this new way of 

working, and balancing that with still running a full pre-school and supporting the children of 

critical workers in school - all at the same time.  Our staff have been fantastic!  

 

I hope you all enjoy a well earned, peaceful and relaxing week over half term and we look 

forward to ‘seeing’ you back on Monday 22nd February.  

 

Take care, 

Mrs See 

 

  
 

Don’t forget​: we are also registered with 
easyfundraising and given that it is likely that more shopping will happen online, each 
of your online purchases could help raise money for the school.  Please go to the 
easyfundraising website ​ for more information. Thank you! 
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Safeguarding Support  

If you ever have a concern about a child, please contact our Designated 
Safeguarding Lead - Mrs See  

Or in the absence of Mrs See speak to our deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Lead - Mrs Collett. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
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Celebration Awards for this week… 
Well done to our superstars this week: 

Please see below for our Gallery of 
super SAH work… 
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2020-21 Term Dates 
 SPRING TERM 2021 

Monday 4th January​ - Children return for Spring Term 2021 

(Friday 12th February - INSET DAY 5 (School closed for children) 

SPRING HALF TERM​ - ​Monday 15th - Friday 19th February 

Monday 22nd February​ - start of second half of Spring Term 

Thursday 1st April​ - Last day of Spring Term 
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EASTER HOLIDAY- ​Friday 2nd April - Friday 16th April 

 SUMMER TERM 2021 

Monday 19th April​ - Children return for Summer Term 2021 

(Monday 3rd May - May Bank Holiday 2021) 

SUMMER HALF TERM -​ ​Monday 31st May - Friday 4th June 2021 

Monday 7th June​ - start of second half of Summer Term 

Friday 23rd July​ - Last day of Summer Term 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

 
Newsletters and Information - ​ Please don’t forget that all key information and copies 

of all letters are all put on the school website.  ​www.cheselbourne.dorset.sch.uk 
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